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Please send a water bottle 
to school each day 

Please join us at our first 
School Council meeting 
on Sept. 17. Sign-up using 
this link

We are collecting 
for the Terry Fox 
Foundation from 

Sept. 14-24

"We are all God's hands." 
September 13, 2020

Friday, Sept. 18 

Welcome Back 
Liturgy

Toonies for 
Terry

Thurs., Sept. 17 

School Council 
meeting and 

AGM @ 
6:30pm

Cunningham Transport is 
looking for bus drivers. 
Please check out their 
website for more info

If your child will be 
absent, please use our 
SafeArrival system to 
report.

Check out our amazing 
BK masks; they come 
in grey and blue. 
Please use the 
following link to order:

Click here to order masks
To change your address or 
any phone numbers 
please email 
ssadownyk@gsacrd.ab.ca

MASKS, 
HAND 
SANITIZER, 
FRIENDS, 
AND FUN!

https://form.jotform.com/202375482726055
https://cunninghamtransport.ca/drive-for-us
https://go.schoolmessenger.ca/#/account/login
https://www.readingpowergear.com/powerful-understanding?fbclid=IwAR1wX0yxcAa_psAFk4cp9MXf8lJeQ03F5a_wv81w675q75Gx_jpiuJkFoFE
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